
1. Are all students required to return to Campus for teaching and learning ac8vi8es for the new 
semester admission in 2021? 
Yes - student admissions to Campus for teaching and learning ac6vi6es will be done in phases via hybrid 
mode commencing March 2021.  

Students will be receiving a detailed plan with the schedule, permission leBers to be in campus, and 
student guidelines from respec6ve schools. Those who are unable to come back to campus for various 
reasons are requested to get in touch with your Programme Directors immediately. 

Out-of-town students may opt to travel back to Selangor from mid-February 2021.  

2. Will the cost of back-to-campus movement for students be borne by the Government? 
No - cost is to be borne by students. 

3. Are face-to-face teaching and learning ac8vi8es allowed for students returning to campus? 
Yes - hybrid learning (online and face-to-face learning) is set to commence in March 2021. 

4. Are students from Red Zones required to be present on Campus? 
Yes - students from Red Zones can be present on Campus. However, this group of students must return 
earlier to undergo a 10-day isola6on at designated facili6es. 

More informa6on on standard opera6ng procedures (SOPs) and isola6on process will be shared in 
separate announcement. 

5. What safety measures should be taken by students living off-campus? 
Off-campus students should con6nue to follow new normal SOPs in their daily rou6ne, which includes 
prac6cing social distancing, using face masks, and maintaining good personal hygiene. 


